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Appointments: No submissions reported.

Community Service:  No submissions reported. 

Presentations, Events, Lectures & Workshops: No submissions reported. 

Grants & Contracts:  

Marcelo Sztein, MD, Professor, Department of Pediatrics, was awarded a five-year, $2.84 million R01 grant from the National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases (NIH/NIAID) for “Immune Mechanisms of Protection in S. Typhi Infection.”

Honors & Awards:  No submissions reported.

[bookmark: _GoBack]W. Jonathan Lederer, MD, PhD, Professor, and Carmen Mannella, PhD, Visiting Professor, both from Department of Physiology and the Center for Biomedical Engineering and Technology (BioMET), are among the creators of the image “Segmentation of Highly Convoluted Mitochondrial Inner Membranes from Electron Microscopic Tomograms.” (Photo attached)

In the News: 

Colleen Hughes Driscoll, MD, Assistant Professor, Department of Pediatrics, was interviewed by Rueters Health on the impacts of rooming-in practices and neonatal falls.  The article focuses on Dr. Hughes Driscoll’s recent publication in Pediatrics, “In-Hospital Neonatal Falls: An Unintended Consequence of Efforts to Improve Breastfeeding”. Richard Lichenstein, MD, also from the Department of Pediatrics, was the senior author of the publication.  

New Faculty:  No submissions reported.                                                                                          

Publications:

Cynthia Bearer, MD, PhD, FAAP, Mary Gray Cobey Professor of Neonatology and Professor of Pediatrics, was among the co-authors of “Insights in Pediatric Research,” which was published in Pediatric Research on April 12, 2019. 


